
“Aspiration, Inclusion, Happiness”

Monday 21st October 2024

Reception Trip to Chellow Dene Wetlands

Dear Parent/Carer

Next half term we will be taking the Reception children on a walk around Chellow Dene Wetlands to learn
about the environment and the changing seasons. We will be observing the changing environment during
Autumn, such as the changing leaves, different weather and collecting some natural objects to bring back
to school to use in natural art and scientific exploration.

The visits will take place on Monday 11th November 2024. Please drop your child off at the usual time.
Children should wear their school uniform with wellies and a waterproof coat as the trip is mainly on a grassy
area, so it is likely to be muddy.

If you have any queries, please feel free to speak to the Reception teachers at pick up or drop off times.

Yours Sincerely

Reception Teachers
Miss Seek, Miss Pryce and Mrs Druce
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